
 
 
27 May 2022 

 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we are now half way through the final term of the year.  It has absolutely flown by.  Please find 

below some points of note as we go into the final 6 weeks of the year. 

 

The new measures and procedures around managing behaviour have been incredibly successful and students across 

the school are learning to manage their behaviour very positively in each and every lesson, resulting in far less 

disruptions due to poor behaviour.  We are also seeing an increase in the number of achievement points and I was 

filled with pride this morning when I was able to celebrate all those who have achieved diamond awards by having 

breakfast with them all.  We will continue with these procedures as we move towards the summer. 

 

Due to the current national financial situation the catering providers at school, Chartwells, have had to change some 

of their prices. Please go the website to see the new price list and menus. 

 

Year 11 and Year 13 are now well and truly in the middle of their exams.  Please do continue to keep them in your 

prayers. 

 

“Dear Lord...shine through me, and be so in me that every soul I come in contact with may feel Your presence in my soul...Let 

me thus praise You in the way You love best, by shining on those around me.” This break, let us live the words of St John 

Henry Newman by being light to those around us. 

 

I look forward to seeing the whole school return on Monday 6th June.  Please do enjoy the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Celebrations next week. 

 

 
God bless, 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

Mr Andrew LM Bull MA  ||  Headteacher 

 


